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the stroller switch, model 56800, is a rocker switch designed for use by individuals with
upper extremity disabilities. the switch can be used as a floor/foot switch or on a tabletop
and is activated by pressing the hinged top surface from a specific angle. this switch
enables the user to rest the body part used for activation on the switch's surface between
activations. activation requires 25 ounces of force and 0.2 inch of travel. tactile and
auditory feedback are provided. dimensions: 3.5 x 2 the swivel switch, model 56100, is a
rocker switch designed for use by individuals with upper extremity disabilities. the switch
can be used as a floor/foot switch or on a tabletop and is activated by pressing the hinged
top surface from a specific angle. this switch enables the user to rest the body part used
for activation on the switch's surface between activations. activation requires 25 ounces of
force and 0.2 inch of travel. tactile and auditory feedback are provided. dimensions: 3.5 x 2
the swivel switch, model 58800, is a rocker switch designed for use by individuals with
upper extremity disabilities. the switch can be used as a floor/foot switch or on a tabletop
and is activated by pressing the hinged top surface from a specific angle. this switch
enables the user to rest the body part used for activation on the switch's surface between
activations. activation requires 25 ounces of force and 0.2 inch of travel. tactile and
auditory feedback are provided. dimensions: 3.5 x 2 the swivel switch, model 56800, is a
rocker switch designed for use by individuals with upper extremity disabilities. the switch
can be used as a floor/foot switch or on a tabletop and is activated by pressing the hinged
top surface from a specific angle. this switch enables the user to rest the body part used
for activation on the switch's surface between activations. activation requires 25 ounces of
force and 0.2 inch of travel. tactile and auditory feedback are provided. dimensions: 3.5 x 2
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the round pad switch, model 5805, is a touch switch designed to require a large force to
activate for individuals who are not able to control their strength. it can be activated by
pressing anywhere on the top surface with any part of the body including head, cheek,

finger, hand, or foot. activation requires 6.5 ounces of pressure and 0.6 inches of travel.
dimensions: 3.25 diameter x 0.5 inches. weight: 4 ounces. ellipse switches are a collection

of low-profile touch switches designed for use by individuals with upper extremity
disabilities. shaped to fit the hand, activation is accomplished when the switch is touched

anywhere on the surface. the ellipse 3 requires one to three ounces of pressure and is ideal
for mounting on a wheelchair tray next to the joystick control. the ellipse 6 is designed for

users that need a large target but have a light touch. this switch requires five to eight
ounces of pressure and 0.7 inches of travel. dimensions: 5.5 diameter x 0.5 inches. weight:
4 ounces. the big buddy switch is a double touch switch designed to be used by individuals

with upper extremity disabilities. this switch requires simultaneous activation of both
switches to operate any battery-powered device or electrical appliance. the adapter may

be used to encourage cooperative interaction between two individuals; reinforce the
simultaneous use of two different motor movements (e.g. bilateral hand activity); or to
provide adult-controlled reinforcement. the switch is designed for the use of individuals

with upper extremity disabilities. dimensions: 8 inches long. weight: 1 5ec8ef588b
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